From: Dawn Bahr (602)-418-4412

To: Leah Blue-Jones
Subject: Bahr written statement for 307 Cliff
Date: Wednesday, June 12, 2024 10:41:21 AM

Good morning,
Please see Terry and Dawn's written statement

Terry and Dawn, who own a vacation rental here in Deadwood, are originally from South
Dakota and have come to love the town and the Hills. They would like to construct a personal
home at 307 CIiff Street so they can enjoy the property themselves and maintain 305 Cliff
Street.

Thank you
Terry and Dawn Bahr
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